
 

Coalition to Stop the Flooding of Cypress Creek 
 

We need 10,000 people to contact Radack, Emmett, and Abbott.  This link lets you contact them directly in about 5 
minutes. 

                                            https://www.cypresscreekfloodprevention.com 
Scroll down the page to the officials names.  Click on the comment box.  Here is what it looks like and a sample. 

 
 
 
 
 

Click and complete the name, email address, and phone number boxes.  Click on submit.   
In your comments to Gov. Abbott, you might want to encourage him to use rainy day funds to begin work on Cypress 
Creek. 
 
If you don’t want to use the link you can call Radack at 713-755-6306 and Emmett at 713-274-7030 or mail the completed 
form. Mail to:  Name, 1001 Preston Street, Houston, TX 77002 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 

Comment: Stop the flooding along Cypress Creek and Little Cypress Creek with detention areas and cleaning debris.  
Clean and clear all drainage ditches and channels that drain into Cypress Creek. 
Your Name, complete address, and include Coalition to Stop the Flooding of Cypress Creek     

 
 
 

Coalition to Stop the Flooding of Cypress Creek   

   
Name: ____________________________  Address: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Email: ___________________________________________________________  Phone: ______________________   
Comment: Stop the flooding along Cypress Creek and Little Cypress Creek with detention areas and cleaning debris.  Clean and 
clear all drainage ditches and channels that drain into Cypress Creek. 
 

 
 
 

https://www.cypresscreekfloodprevention.com/

